
1

Koon, Nancy

From: Tammy Dillon <lrjavajunkie@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 13, 2022 8:20 AM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Cc: pmccarkansas@gmail.com
Subject: Paradise Valley Sewage Treatment Facility

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am concerned about the runoff and flooding of the Sewage Treatment Facility planned for the Paradise Valley Treatment Facility. This poses a hazard for 
livestock, other animals, humans and farms. This facility is proposed to be built very near existing homes and I can't imagine any of you or your employees wanting 
such a hazard near your homes. Mills Bayou already floods so this seems like adding insult to injury. 
 
The traffic created by 450 new homes is too much to contemplate/ We have bicycle riders on narrow Highway 300 creating a hazard already. It is truly amazing 
and only God's grace that has kept them safe.so far. Imagine adding anywhere from 450 to 900 cars to that mix and the circumstances have the real potential to 
become tragic. 
 
I am asking that you consider these things when you make your decision about Paradise Valley's 400 home tract home development in the tiny community of 
Roland. 
 
Thank you, 
Tammy Dillon 


